
BARNES PARKS & RECREATION MEETING 

Town Office May 16, 2019 at 9:00 am 
 

 

1. Called to order at 9:02 a.m. 

2.  Pat, Marcia, Susan and Mary answered to roll call.  Donna liaison present.  Linda Clark 

absent.  Verification of public notice confirmed. 

3.  Motion made (Pat/ Marcia) to approve agenda and minutes as corrected. 

4.  Wind screen for tennis courts--Donna reported a grommet maker was purchased to stop 

ripping when the new screen is needed and installed.  For now the old screen is holding. 

Susan will talk with Jim Johnson about cars driving through the park to use the pickle ball court 

to see if this can be stopped. 

5.  Donna gave update on purchases of tables, bike rack, etc. as purchased last fall for the 

park.  She will report on their installation at the next meeting.. 

6.  Seeding at Tomahawk Park--Mike Trembley reported prior to the meeting that the 

Conservation Club will NOT seed because it draws deer in and deer draw hunters.  So the 

seeding is not being done. 

7.  Discuss flat swing/ baby swing at Tomahawk and Town Park.  Donna will keep checking to 

try to find the swings we ordered two years ago.  She will also check to find the extra tether ball 

ordered two years ago to be installed at Tomahawk Park or the Town Park. 

8.  Walking Trail--Donna reported it will be 8' wide and work will soon be done.  Susan will 

report on work once it is completed. 

9.   Tomahawk Park rain garden--Pat and Mary reported no work could be done as yet because of 

weather but shrubs and plants will be purchased from Del Jerome and big rocks which have 

already been approved by the Board.  Thank yous are being written to Don and Jan Abell on 

Boney Lake Road for their work with the mulch.   Pat will report at next meeting. 

10.  Electrical at Tomahawk--the electrical is in but Donna will look into whether it has been 

inspected and approved for use.  She will check into the well, too. 

11.  Kids Don't Float--update.  Susan will call Conservation Club to check on when the box will 

be installed at Tomahawk Park. 

12.  As suggested by Chris Webb motion made (Marcia/ Pat) to elect two alternates as new 

members of our committee.  Marc Lybeck and Terry Kolberg will be contacted by Susan to see if 

they wish to be alternates.  Anyone else is welcome with specific interests for the park or general 

interest in the committee.   

13.  Motion made (Mary/ Pat) to adjourn.  Time 10:05 a.m. 

 

 


